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Notice of Application for Review of a Premises Licence 

Licensing Act 2003

Winchester City Council as the Licensing Authority for the District hereby gives notice that it has received an application from the Head of Environment, Winchester City Council,  for a review under the Licensing Act 2003 of the Premises Licence for the premises known as: 

Blonde Beer Café, 5 Bridge Street, Winchester
The grounds for the application are: - Public safety and the prevention of public nuisance.
Interested Parties and Responsible Authorities who wish to submit representations in connection with this application should send their representations in writing to: The Head of Legal Services, Winchester City Council, City Offices, Colebrook Street, Winchester SO23 9LJ, between the date of this Notice and 23 November 2007; details of representations received will be forwarded to the applicant to enable it to comment. The representations received and the applicant’s comments will be taken into account in determining the review.

The Licensing Authority’s Register is kept at City Offices, Colebrook Street, Winchester SO23 9LJ, where the grounds for the review may be inspected between 09.00 and 16.00 Mondays to Fridays.

Date 26 October 2007
It is an offence to knowingly or recklessly make a false statement in connection with an application and that person is liable on conviction to a fine not exceeding Level 5 on the Standard Scale (£5000).

Enquiries: 01962 848188, email: licensing@winchester.gov.uk


